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start on that subject, of course, you speak 
of the work not only of those particularly 
associated with us within this chamber. It is 
always a matter of wonder to me, the manner 
in which the Hansard secretariat and those 
who print it and make Hansard available so 
soon after the words are spoken. To each 
and all of them, I extend the warmest good 
wishes for Christmas.

Mr. Speaker: Before announcing the 
adjournment of the house, may I express 
the hope that those members who feel strong 
enough will pause at room 16 for a word of 
farewell. May I wish each of the members

a holiday free from all thoughts of points 
of order and questions of privilege. I wish 
all members of the staff, to whom our thanks 
have been expressed already, a happy Christ­
mas and New Year.
(Translation) :

I also wish a Merry Christmas and a Happy 
New Year to the hon. member for St. Denis 
(Mr. Denis).
(Text):

It being eight minutes after six o’clock the 
house adjourned, without question put, until 
Monday, January 16, 1961.


